
SHRA looking for volunteers
Sierra  Human  Resources  Association  is  seeking  enthusiastic
volunteer leaders with a variety of skill sets in the areas of
membership  development,  public  relations  and  marketing,
program development, meeting coordination and administrative
support.

SHRA  is  a  nonprofit  community  organization  that  provides
business owners, managers and HR practitioners the opportunity
to  network  and  discuss  management  practices  and  business
issues that affect employees and our livelihood.

SHRA is the go-to membership organization serving all shores
of  Lake  Tahoe,  Truckee  and  Nevada  County  for  all  things
related to employment and human resources. SHRA’s quarterly
meetings, networking events, popular

For more info, contact Laura Moriarty at (530) 573.0224 or
laura@tahoetrainingpartners.com.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/10/shra-looking-for-volunteers/

